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August 31, 2023

Dear Lab Partners,

Our Laboratory Accreditation Program (LAP) staff are working hard to process your renewal
applications for the coming year. However, we are running behind schedule due to EPA
Drinking Water and TNI external audits and staffing rearganization, Major efforts are also
underway to identify and improve many aspects of the overall program.

As a result of this condition, your existing laboratory accreditation certificate will be
administratively continued and remain in full force and effect. Any accredited laboratory who
was granted accreditation prior to the extension date will automatically remain covered by the
continued scope of accreditation until their new cerlificate is issued or until December 31, 2023,
whichever oceurs first,

Please contact our Lab Accreditation Staff by email at LabAccreditation@deq.ok.qov or by
phane at (405) 702-1000 option 5, if you have any questions or concerns,

We apprecia :@ice.
Jeff Frankdin

SELSD, Director

OK, Department of Environmental Quality
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